



Comptroller's Office | Phone: 860.584.6130

February 28, 2024

Joshua Medeiros Superintendent of Parks, Recreation, Youth & Community Services City of Bristol 51 High Street Bristol CT 06010

Dear Josh,

At the regular Board of Finance Meeting held on **February 27, 2024** the Board of Finance approved the PRYCS application for grant funding under the Land and Water Conservation Fund Outdoor Recreation Legacy Partnership Program for the Rockwell Park Revitalization project. This project is included in the City's Capital Improvement Plan and supports the City match should the application be approved.

Should you have any questions about the funding, please feel free to contact my office at 860-584-6127.

Sincerely,

Diane M. Waldron

Comptroller